
Re:       May 1, 2013 Public Hearing 

Agenda Item 30  RES PH 13-76  Final Order to consider approval for new sidewalk improvements 

along the west side of Kent Street - Orange to Wheelock. (File No. S1307, Assmt. No. 135307) 

Please consider this E-Mail my written statement providing notification that I am against the proposed new 

sidewalk on the west side of Kent Street between Orange and Wheelock Parkway. 

  

I will not be able to attend the May 1
st
 meeting but would appreciate my E-Mail considered as record of my 

opposition to the installation of a sidewalk where one has never existed on the west side of Kent Street 

between Orange and Wheelock Parkway. 

  

If you would like to discuss this matter, please call me at 651-489-3738. 

I have attached with this E-Mail a copy of the Public Hearing Notice detailing my Property Tax Description 

and assessment.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

Carol A. Wallisch 

1271 Kent Street 

St. Paul, MN 55117 

Property ID 24-29-23-33-0048 

 

cawtunes@comcast.net 

651-489-3738 

 


